May 21, 2024

Scott A. Taylor

10110 Miamisburg-Springboro PK

Miamisuburg, Ohio 45342

937-554-8116 scotttaylor45342 @protonmail.com

Members of the committee:

HB472 is a great step forward in insuring that we have safe and fair elections. The Ohio constitution was
amended to make it illegal for non-citizens to vote. Sadly, there are few safe guards in place to address
this. this bill provides solutions to that issue along with Cybersecurity standards, Audit Voter
Registration board of Voting System Examiners.

One key element is removing non-citizens from the voter rolls which can accomplished accomplished by
the Secretary of state comparing voter registrations with the Ohio DMV non US citizens records.

Sincerely
T

Scott A. Taylor



